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February 5, 2024 

 

 

To: All Valued Customers 

  

 

Re: Intermittent City Closure  

 

 

The severe rainstorm in Southern California today has affected in pipe leaking and floods which 

resulted in a city mandated traffic street closure on Alameda Street. Both our office and 

warehouse pick-up operations are limited with half-staffed and intermittent closures as streets 

are continued to be closed off by city officials. 

 

 

Please kindly advise your clients of potential delays. Thank you for your patience and 

understanding. 

 

 

We appreciate your continued business and support. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Empire Container Freight Station Inc. 

http://www.empirecfs.com/

